
PHASE 1 TOTAL:  $600,000

The St. Ann’s Campus of Sarah Reed, housing the SELF and SBLP programs, has been undergoing a significant
transformation since Summer 2022 as part of the St. Ann’s Campus Enhancement: Phase 1 project. As of June 2024, this
phase is officially complete thanks to our successful fundraising campaign that raised $600,000 needed to complete the
improvements below! The process has included an incredible amount of effort on the part of our development team, Gary
Bukowski AVP of Development and Stephenie Bojc Development Coordinator, along with our dedicated maintenance team, St.
Ann’s staff, IT and operations team and numerous external vendors and donors.

IT INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADES                                                                                                                                           

TECHNOLOGY
25 HP PROBOOK 450 G9 15.6" NOTEBOOKS + 75" SMART TV                                                                                                          
3 PROMETHEAN SMARTBOARDS W/STAND & CART                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                        
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS
NORTH GYM ROOF & MAIN ROOF                                                                                                                                                      
HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING                                                                                                                                                       
EXTERIOR REPOINTING & IMPROVEMENTS                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                      

CLASSROOM & CAMPUS EQUIPMENT/SUPPLIES
116 STUDENT DESKS & CHAIRS
11 CHERRY BOOKCASES
10 MAGNETIC WHITEBOARDS
10 NATURAL CORKBOARDS
14 BOARD ROOM CHAIRS
3 OFFICE DESKS & 7 OFFICE CHAIRS
4 STUDENT & STAFF ACTIVITY TABLES
6 SMARTTVS (50") FOR CLASSROOMS
6 MICROSCOPES & SLIDE KITS
1 STORAGE SHED FOR GARDEN & MAINTENANCE EQUIPMENT
SENSORY ROOM
NEW BOOKS FOR THE ST. ANN’S LIBRARY
PERSONAL HYGIENE ITEMS FOR THE STUDENTS
                                                                                                             

SUMMER PROGRAM 2022                                                                                                                                                          

Presque Isle Chapter, Daughters of the
American  Revolution
Redevelopment Authority of the City of Erie
Rite Aid Healthy Futures
School Specialty
UPMC Health Plan
The Woman’s Club of Erie
Elena Zaitsoff

St. Ann’s Campus Enhancement: Phase 1 is Complete!

Special Thanks to Our Phase 1 Donors Who Made These Improvements Possible!
Bob & Betsy Guelcher Fund at the Residential & 

         St. Ann’s Campuses
Books-a-Million
Britton Family Foundation
C.A. Curtze Co.
City of Erie Grant through the American Rescue Plan 
Erie County Gaming Revenue Authority
Erie Insurance
ERIEBANK
The Estate of Frances Buseck
Gordon & Marti Gehrlein
Gifts in Memory of Lori Eaton
Gifts in Memory of Gloria Hosford
Gifts in Memory of Janet Cuthbert Sesler
Nick & Chris Iwig
Knox Law
Henry A. & Mary J. MacDonald Foundation
PA Department of Community & Economic Development Thank you!
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Celebrating Our St. Ann’s Campus Enhancement: Phase 1 Accomplishments!

AFTER! BEFORE

BEFORE AFTER! 

BEFORE AFTER! 

We’ve already begun to raise funds for
St. Ann’s Campus Enhancement:

Phase 2  - a $700,000 project!
For more information & to learn how you can make a

gift, please contact Gary Bukowski,  MA, CFRE at 
(814) 835-7602 or email GBukowski@SarahReed.org 

THANK YOU!
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